Frequently Asked
Questions for
Returning to
Quinton Township
School

Will students
switch
classrooms?

No, teachers will travel
from class to class
while students will not
move from class to
class with the
exception of 7th and

We can assure you we have taken every
precaution necessary for our students to
return safely to school. We will continue to
monitor our students, staff, and the situation
in the township and county. We are working
with all of the necessary officials to ensure we
are meeting all guidelines.

Will time be designated
to washing hands?

Yes, the time has been
added into the schedule
specifically for washing
hands after arrival in the
morning, before and after
lunch and recess. In
addition, we have added
hand sanitizer stations in

8th math and
T S the hallways. Students
mdnpduallzed student willuse their fost to
S activate the hand
. itizer.
Will temperatures be taken =
before entering school?
Yes, students , or staff whose - ‘ Will my child have to wear a

temperature is 100.4 or above
willnot be permitted to
attend school. If symptoms of
Covid-19 are present,
student/staff will be asked to
see a doctor.

mask all day?

All students will be required to
wear masks inside the school
building regardless of social
distance unless doing so would

What about chronic
absenteeism?
7R

Everyone is asked to perform a symptom
screening prior to leaving for school and must
stay home if ill. Students will be able to learn 77
virtually if they must stay home or call out s
sick.

What if | opt to
have my child
learn virtually
until further
notice?

Parents/Students will have
the option to learn virtually if

inhibit the individual's health.

they do not feel in~person
learning is an option. Students
will follow their in school
schedule and have access to
“live” lessons conducted by
their teachers.

Will my child have to wear A school uniform will not be required this year;
however, a dress code policy will be in your

uniforms? summer packet.

What are the
cleaning
procedures going
to be during the
school day?

All high-touch surfaces will
be disinfected regularly,
including water fountains,
door handles, and light
switches. Bathrooms will be
cleaned hourly. All
classrooms in use will be
cleaned and disinfected
while students are at recess.
Students and staff will be
encouraged to use
individual water bottles
from home. Students must
bring water bottles filled
ONLY WITH WATER.




